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Comments: I, as a construction contractor, oppose the development of this wildlife area that should be preserved.

The destruction of this area will take away the reason that makes Colorado what it is. It will take its character and

beauty and turn it into an overrun and overpopulated area that will remove anything that Colorado is proud of.

Please reconsider what this will not only do to the city, but what it will do to the beautiful forest and wildlife. This

just is not worth it.


